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I.
Meeting was called to order at 11:50am
II.
Approval of Minutes

1. Minutes of October 8, 2007 were approved as written
2. Minutes of November 5, 2007 were approved with corrections. 
III.
Announcements
1. Project Act is having a performance on March 12 at the Grand Salon, from 12 noon to 4:00pm.  Reminder emails will be sent out.
2. University is considering closing applications to FTF by this Friday or soon after that and may want to hold the line at 3800 FTF.  There is interest on the campus to increase graduate student’s enrollment.
3. There is a plan to expand the summer offerings for FTF.  FTF could start enrolling as early as March 24th. They will be taking University 100, and one other developmental course depending on test scores.

IV.
Old Business

1.  Recruitment & Retention Sub-Committee Update
· 
Equity and Diversity, Search and Screen workshops held on November 14th were very successful. Around 30 faculty members attended. 
· 
Faculty Chair workshops are coming up in the Spring. No dates have been set.
2.  Campus Climate Sub-Committee Update
· 
The HERI was distributed to anyone classified as faculty.  Additional questions developed and submitted by the EEC were modified to fit the HERI.  However, for the first time this survey will have some questions to better address the campus climate at CSUN.  The EEC will develop a letter to encourage faculty to complete the survey.  It will be sent out in January 2008.  It was suggested the letter make reference to the website and the date the survey was issued.  The survey will run through mid February 2008.  Request for feedback on the effectiveness of the survey will also be sent out to the faculty. 
3.  Website Sub-Committee Membership Update
· 
Still looking for someone to update website.
4.  Textbook/Instructional Materials Policy Update
· 
Policy was approved unanimously by Senate Executive Committee.    Will be presented to Faculty Senate Meeting in February.  Fall 2008 is the target semester to implement policy.  Bookstore will not inform faculty what books are already in the necessary format.  That is something the faculty or departments will have to research.
V.
New Business

1.  Provost’s Professional Development Workshop - Equity & Diversity

· 
Met with PP&R about section 600.  It went very well.

2.  “Dreams to Be Heard” Presentation

· 
Students will be scheduled to present their case to the EEC in the Spring 08.
· 
Data of CSUN’s student demographics will be requested to get a better idea of what their needs are. 
VI.
Adjournment

· 
Meeting Adjourned at 12:50pm
